

Welcome to P6H!

Dear parent/carer,

I would firstly like to extend a warm welcome back to all of you at the start of our brand new school year in p6. As you all of course know, my name is Miss Alex Hutchison and I am extremely excited to have P6 this year!

We have wasted no time, and have started p6 with renewed energy and enthusiasm! We have already been busy getting ready to learn lots of new and exciting things. We've spent some time revising our class charter and have also been getting back into our literacy work with a novel study on Danny Champion of the World.

This year we will have P.E on Wednesdays and Fridays and I will take the class for both of these slots. We will also benefit from the expertise of several specialist teachers. P6H will have a music slot with Mrs McInroy on a Monday and will have Spanish with Mrs Poves de la Rosa on a Tuesday. We are also lucky enough to have Art with Miss Welsh on a Thursday.

In addition to this, some pupils will be attending skiing lessons at Hillend on a Wednesday afternoon accompanied by myself and Mr Borthwick.

This term we will continue to extend our knowledge of basic facts and develop our skills and understanding of a range of strategies used in calculations. We will also be exploring data handling.

We will return to the Literacy team format across P5 and P6 this term, with learners set by ability. Writing will be in our own classes, with a focus at the start of term on persuasive writing.

Our topic this term will centre on the history of Scottish Pop Music and will run with support from the Museum of Scotland. We are very much looking forward to using this as a stimulus to learn about the recent history and culture of our own country.

I would like to finish by saying that my door is always open, and should there be anything further you wish to discuss or any concerns you may have, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Best Wishes,

Alex Hutchison





Dear

Welcome to primary 6H. I am so excited that we are together to share our learning journeys this year!

Primary 6 will bring so many opportunities for us all to grow and extend our learning. Primary 6 comes with great responsibilities, and as your teacher for this year I will expect you to have the same high expectations on yourself as I have for you. In turn I will promise to work on making this the best learning experience for you yet!

Together we will work hard and along the way we will all make plenty of mistakes - but as you already know, that's how we learn! In order to be a successful learner you will need to challenge yourselves, make mistakes and learn from feedback! Remember - you may not be able to do it...yet!

I'm looking forward to all of the challenges this year will bring us, and I hope you are too!

From, Miss Hutchison.

